
From: Jones, William V, EMNRD
To: "oagman@aol.com"
Cc: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD; Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD
Subject: Twining Wells near Belen, NM
Date: Monday, April 9, 2018 10:36:00 AM

Hello Mr. Ronald Rutherford,
Good Morning Ron,
 
Please send us a new C-103 Sundry form with an update on the condition and plans for the following
two wells:
30-053-20017 NAT Well No. 1
30-053-20118 NAT Well No. 2
 
Please also let us know the status of Twining Drilling Corporation and whether it is active in the
oil business.
 
You stated the following in your last Sundry Notice dated May 1, 2014.
“Progress and specific details of intended use will continue to be submitted to NMOCD in a timely
manner.”
 
 
The OCD is missing the following required data – it should be available in your records on these
wells:
 
Completion Report Form C-105 and final Completion C-103 with the following data:

a. Deviation survey
b. Mudlogs/Electric Logs
c. Formation Tops
d. Spud Dates
e. Casing and Drilling Details
f. Completion Attempts and Production Tests

 
Many Regards,
Will Jones
 
William V. Jones, P.E.
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
Engineering and District IV – Santa Fe
505-419-1995 work cell
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/about.html
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